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Dear Mrs Treveleyan,
I am so worried about such a huge scheme because of the damage it will do to this amazing
World Heritage site. The scheme has already been rejected by UNESCO and the High
Court. Even the previous Transport Secretary said it would be significantly adverse
overall.
Please listen to all the objections and revise this scheme to save any damage to such an
important, historic area. 
Regards,
Elaine Hall




